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Sandra Ste George <stegeorge@gwi.net> Aug 18, 2017 12:53 PM
Posted in group: Zoning

To Whom It May Concern,  

I, Sandi Ste. George, of 60 Watson Street, Portland, am requesting denial of proposed application to build a
single family home at 10 Island Street (Tax Lot 431 B002).  
My husband and I bought our property at 60 Watson Street in 2009.   The lot across the street, which afforded
us a lovely ocean view,  was unbuildable.  A large room was added above our garage with large windows that
give us a spectacular view of sunrise, moonrise, sailboats and all the beauty a sea view offers.  Because of
that, it is the room we spend most of our time in.  
Without our knowledge, the zoning changed and now a proposal is in the works to build a large modern
structure (unlike anything in the neighborhood and 30 feet tall) that will totally take away the reason that room
was added and the reason we bought this house.    
Please consider the people who will suffer if this permit is granted.  

Sincerely,  
Sandi Ste. George  

Sent from my iPhone  
Sent from my iPhone
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